
 
Dear Dr. Grant, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. Receiving this 
stethoscope is a great rite of passage for all medical students. 
It made me feel very happy to be in a supportive and loving 
environment for the next four years. Your generosity of the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Britney Reese 



 
Dear Dr. Grant, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift of a 
stethoscope. My name is Marvelyn Iweh, an incoming medical 
student from Katy, Texas. The stethoscope that you have generously 
gifted to me will first be used solely as a tool to practice the skills 
that I will learn to become a competent and compassionate 
physician. Then I will use your gift to listen to the expressed (and 
unexpressed) concerns of my future patients to determine the next 
best steps of their care. Moreover this stethoscope will serve as a 
reminder of the physicians that came before me who are supporting 
me and motivating me to support the next generation of physicians. 
 
Sincerely,  
Marvelyn Iweh 



 
Dear Dr. Grant, 
 
My name is Jodi Goldman, an incoming medical student from 
Orange County, California. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to 
receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose to the path 
of becoming a physician because I aspire to be able to improve 
others' quality of life through health. This stethoscope is the first step 
in allowing me to achieve this goal. Thank you again for your 
support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jodi Goldman 




